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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIUN
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 6, 1953

Mr. Bruce Ai-boga.st, Publisher
The Oil News
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Re: P. D, Lynch-McCormick
Dalies #1 SESE 32-7N-1E

Dear Sir:

In answer to your inquiry of September 28, 1953,
This well was temporarily abandoned at ‘a total
depth of 8495' about July 30, and has not operated
since. No one in this office knows of any further
plans in regard to operations. 1 would venture to
guess that they are awaiting the results of the
Humble wen

Best personal regards,

Very truly yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Engineer
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